
 

This year the children in St. Patrick’s 

Class have been working hard to 

improve their teamworking skills. 

We have had a whole term of 

Commando Joes as part of our PSHE 

learning.  Our coach Jamie has set us 

lots of challenges that we can only 

complete successfully if we work 

together as a team.  We have learnt how 

to listen to others and to give everyone 

the opportunity to have a voice.  

Sometimes this has been quite difficult, 

especially if we think we have the best 

idea but someone else’s is used instead.    

 

In the summer term, we decided to put 

our skills to the test and went on a school trip to Clarty Commandos.  

This time all of the challenges were in the woods, 

but again we had to work as a team if we wanted 

to succeed.  We had to go around an obstacle 

course as a team without leaving anyone behind.  

Then we had 

to carry 

equipment 

with us; 

either a 

bucket of water or a ‘man’.  

The skills we have learnt will help us 

whenever we need to work together! 

 

Teamwork 


